Dear Parents,

This week in library class, your students heard about a book that was written and illustrated
by a local West Valley resident. Author Holly Bailey is a library volunteer and recently published
a book based on a real fox she enjoyed watching in her yard, who had no tail. It's a short
chapter book that is fictional but at the end of the story there are fox facts and photographs.
Holly’s Mom is the illustrator. The title is A Tale of No Tail. Several copies are available in the
library but if you are interested in purchasing a copy for your child, | am attaching an Amazon
link. Thank you.

Mrs. Wilson

https://www.amazon.com/Tale-No-Tail-Holly-Bailey/dp/195446309X/ref=sr_1_17?qid=164616975
2&refinements=p 27%3AHolly+Bailey&s=books&sr=1-1



https://www.amazon.com/Tale-No-Tail-Holly-Bailey/dp/195446309X/ref=sr_1_1?qid=1646169752&refinements=p_27%3AHolly+Bailey&s=books&sr=1-1
https://www.amazon.com/Tale-No-Tail-Holly-Bailey/dp/195446309X/ref=sr_1_1?qid=1646169752&refinements=p_27%3AHolly+Bailey&s=books&sr=1-1

